
 

 

Day New/Current Club Year Staff Member(s) Time Meeting Point Start date 

Monday 
N E W Girls Squad Football (invite only) 5 Mr Carter and Mr Quirke 2:45 - 4:00 Field 8th May 

N E W Sewing  5 Mrs Savidge 2:45 - 3:45 Art Room 8th May 

  

Tuesday 

CURRENT Comic Book 5 Mr Burnham 2:45 - 3:45 5 Hazel 2nd May 

N E W Cricket Club 5 
Mr Cave / Dr Jones / Mr T Hall 

Mr Quirke / Mr Cook 
2:45 - 3:45 5 Yew 2nd May 

CURRENT 
Film Club (Rota system/alternate weeks) 

see separate letters 
5 Mrs Warne and Mrs McKernan 2:45 - 4:45 Music Room 9th May 

CURRENT Gardening Team (invite only) 5 Mrs Savidge 2:45 - 3:45 Art Room 2nd May 

CURRENT Singing for Fun 5 Mrs Williamson / Ms Southernwood 2:45 - 3:45 5 Elm  2nd May 

  Wednesday N E W Running 5 Mr Osborne and Mrs Beaney 2:45 - 3:45 Changing Room 3rd May 

  

Thursday 

N E W Athletics 5 
Mr Cave / Mr Cook 

Mr Hodgkins / Mr Quirke 
2:45 - 3:45 5 Yew 18th May 

CURRENT Eco Club 5 Ms Bellamy 2:45 - 3:45 SSC Unit 4th May 

CURRENT Languages 5 Mrs Charlton 2:45 - 3:30 6 Larch  4th May 

  

Friday 
CURRENT Go-Kart Team (invite only) 5 Mr Osborne / Mr Chilvers / Mr T Hall 2:45 - 3:45 3 Pine 5th May 

N E W Rounders 5 Mrs Hodgkins / Mr Burnham 2:45 - 3:45 5 Hazel 5th May 

  

Saturday CURRENT Musical Theatre 5 
Mrs Morgans-Mills / Ms McKenna/ 

Ms Southernwood 
10:00 - 11:30 Dance Studio 29th April 

Step 1: This is a list of the clubs that are available for your child's year group.  

 Take a look at what's on offer and complete the attached sheet stating which clubs your child would be interested in joining. 

Step 2: If your child is currently attending a club that is continuing they do not need to re-apply.  If it is a new club please complete an application slip and give this to the class 

 teacher who will pass this on the teacher(s) in charge of the appropriate club(s). 

Step 3: Your child will be given the slip(s) back stating which clubs they are in. 

 It is important to be aware that these are voluntary activities and whilst we will take a register for each club we are not able to follow up non-attendances. 

 Please make sure that your child is aware that if they are expected in a club then they should go there. 

 If they no longer wish to participate in a club then please let us know and we will take their name off the register. 
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